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Governor Koteck, 

I oppose any new taxes or tax hikes. This new bill just raises the cost of living on our 

middle class citizens. I think that you and our governing body need to start cutting 

wasteful spending. The taxes that we already should be more than enough to handle 

all of the infrastructure, Fire fighting, and unexpected expenses of the state. If you 

look at other states in the US. They are capable of doing far more with substantially 

less in taxes. We are at our breaking point as tax payers and you still keep asking for 

more. If you cannot balance the expenses with what you already receive then you 

need to make cuts to the wasteful spending in our state. I VOTE NO ON HOUSE 

BILL 2025. 

Local resident, 

Steven Todd 


